
Report 02.699
7 November 2002
File: TP/3/3/1
[02.699_awb]

Report to the Regional Land Transport Committee
From Tony Brennand, Manager, Transport Policy

State Highway 1 Improvements Between Otaki and Waikanae

1. Purpose

To advise the Committee on options for improvement on State Highway 1 between
Otaki and Waikanae.

2. Background

Transit New Zealand have a statutory responsibility to operate a safe and efficient
state highway system. Accordingly, they need to examine options for improving the
highway system in line with their mandate.

3. Comment

In attachment 1 Transit New Zealand have provided information concerning State
Highway 1 options between Otaki and Waikanae.

Eventually such proposals, if they are to be constructed, would need consideration for
inclusion in the Regional Land Transport Strategy.

4. Communications

There are no relevant communication matters.

5. Recommendation

That this report be received.
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